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SFOS January 17th 2018 Program 

OFE Orchid Supplies will kindly be providing plants for our raffles this month! 
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President’s Message 

I was working late.  Finishing the last minute 

details of our Tamiami’s OFE booth, when I 

saw an e-mail from our web/newsletter 

shaman, asking for my monthly input.  

Here is a picture of our Christmas dinner at 

Longhorn Steakhouse.  The dinner was 

delicious.  Our server outdid herself trying to 

keep up with all our orders.  But, her 

management let her down on her efforts.  

Still, most of us had a nice evening.  There 

were lots of donated gifts for our annual 

toys for Tots effort.  Plus, we donated all the 

proceeds from our orchid raffle.  A gift of 

$150.00 was forwarded in addition to 

everything else. 

I would like to give thanks to all who 

contributed one way or another to make 

that evening special. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Housekeeping: 

Our January meeting is this Wednesday the 17th.  We are featuring Arthur Katz of Vero Beach.  He is an AOS judge.  

With extensive orchid trips throughout South America.  And he will talk to us about Rare and unusual Orchids. 

The orchid raffle plants will be provided by OFE Orchid Supplies. 

Our annual Auction will be during our February meeting.  We will need all sorts of volunteers to help us to keep things 

in order that evening.  We take all donations of plants, and orchid paraphernalia for our efforts.  Please give generously. 

Here is to a Great New Year. 

Carlos 
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O R C H I D   N E W S 

ARE TRADERS AND TRAFFICKERS  

WINNING THE ORCHID BATTLE? 

Orchids are wanted for everything from decoration to food and medicine, but 

illegal collectors could be wiping out species before we even know they exist. 

Continue reading at National Geographic.com.    Link 

ORCHID GIVES UP THE SECRETS OF ITS SUCCESS! 

The orchid is known for its beauty and once changed hands for vast sums.  

Continue reading at BBC News.   Link 

RARE HYBRID ORCHID CREATED! 

A rare gem has emerged from the hundreds of new orchid specimens Singapore is 

famed for creating.  

Continue reading at The New Paper (Singapore).    Link  

SFOS Orchid Auction Volunteers Needed!! 

Our annual Auction will be during our February meeting.  We will need all sorts of 

volunteers to help us to keep things in order that evening.  We take all donations 

of plants, and orchid paraphernalia for our efforts.  Please give generously. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 January 19—21, 2018 — Ft. Lauderdale Orchid Society 2018 Show  

‘Orchid Jubilee’ 

 February 21st, 2018—South Florida Orchid Society’s Annual Orchid Auction!  

From Around the World! 

https://news.nationalgeographic.com/2017/11/wildlife-watch-illegal-orchid-trade-ornamental-food-medicine/
http://www.bbc.com/news/science-environment-41257104
http://www.tnp.sg/news/singapore/rare-hybrid-orchid-created
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The South Florida Orchid Society 

Presents Our Annual Orchid Auction 

Wednesday, February 21st 2018 

We Have Bargains Galore On Orchids!  

Visitors Always Welcome!  

Free Refreshments! 

Free Parking!  

Preview From 7:30 to 8:00PM 

Auction Begins at 8:PM!  

Cash, Check, Visa & Mastercard Accepted!  

Pinecrest Gardens  

11000 S. Red Road (SW 57th AVE @ SW 111th ST) 

Pinecrest, FL 33156 

For More Information Call (305) 256-0483 
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The People Who Help Make The Orchidist Possible 

Automatic Fertilizing Systems 

Garden Hose or Drip Connection 

Alfredo R Figueroa 

786-303-4773 
You will see the difference in a short time!!! 

The South Florida Orchid 
Society Presents… 

“An Introduction to Orchids” 

Everything you need to know 
in order to successfully grow 
orchids in south Florida.  

Pick up your copy today at 
better orchid purveyors or call 
(305) 256–0483.  
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The Orchidist is published monthly by The South Florida Orchid 
Society, Inc.  

Submissions from members are always appreciated. If you have 
an orchid growing tip that works for you, we want to know 
about it. You don’t need to send anything fancy. A simple text 
file will do. If you have photos, send them along too. We’ll take it 
from there. You will, of course, receive credit for your 
submission.  

Please send your submission to … 

Publications@sforchid.com 

And, be sure to check out our web site at… 

www.sforchid.com 

See you next month!  

Ron Hunt — Editor, The Orchidist 

South Florida Orchid Society, Inc. 
P.O. Box 328615 

Ft. Lauderdale FL 33332 

Telephone — (305) 256–0483 

The Back Page! 

January 17th 2018 Meeting! 

One Ticket Per Member! 

Expiration Date: 01/17/18 

1 Free Raffle Ticket 
South Florida Orchid Society, Inc. 

Members ONLY!  

Membership Dues! 

It’s once again time for all our members to 
send in their dues for the coming year. 

Please do so as soon as possible. 

South Florida Orchid Society, Inc. 

Board of Directors 

President—Carlos Cahiz 

1st Vice President—Sally Taylor 

2nd Vice President—Jorge Merlo 

Secretary—Diana Hegg 

Treasurer—Dan Christensen 

Board Members—Term Ending 2018 

Chris Alger Alfredo Figueroa 

Board Members—Term Ending 2019 

         Erna Maxwell   Carlos Segrera   Nancy Crisler  

Board Members—Term Ending 2020 

Christa Collins Ralph Hernandez 

Immediate Past President—Carlos Cahiz 

Show Chairman—Dan Christensen 

Special Director—Ron Hunt Looking for back issues of The Orchidist? 

You can always find the latest issue as well as back issues 

on our website,  

www.sforchid.com 

mailto:publications@sforchid.com
http://www.sforchid.com
https://www.sforchid.com

